
.sp. . - - .

. .

ff Io, UNITED STATES -

,

# g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONy +

5 E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 *
..#o

'+9 . . . . . ,o

Mr. Carl Mason
MCCI-DI
Waterworks Rd.
Freehold, NJ 07728

Dear Mr. Mason:

Your recent letter to Chairman Hendrie suggesting ways to prevent or mitigate
accidents like that which occurred at Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 2
was referred to this office for response.

In the coming months, we will carefully review all the information obtained
and developed as a result of the Three Mile Island accident and will reevaluate
our requirements in light of our findings. Your suggestions, as well as the
many others we have received, will be considered in this effort.

On behalf of the entire Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff, I want to express
my appreciation for your interest and contribution.

Sincerely,

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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